
Turn in your forms today! 

School-Based Health Center 
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Will I be notified prior to my child visiting Dragon Care? 
Yes. The school nurse will contact the parent/guardian prior to the visit.  

Who employs the providers? 
The providers and staff of Dragon Care are employed by Good Samaritan HWC. 

Do I need to be present at the appointment? 
No, but parents are always welcome in person or via the phone. 

Do I need to complete forms? 
Yes. To give permission for your child to receive care, you must complete the consent and registration forms.  

How will I pay for my visit? 
We accept most major health 
insurance and Medicaid and 
offer a Sliding Fee Scale for 
those that qualify. The 
discount is based on gross 
household income and family 
size. 

How will my child get to the center? 
Students at PJHS will walk to the center. If enrolled at another school telemedicine services are available, or the 
parent may bring them to Dragon Care between 7:30 am and 3:30 pm. 

How do I apply for the sliding fee scale? 
Complete the application in the registration packet and return it with proof of income to Dragon Care staff. 
Applications and proof of income must be submitted annually. 

Does my child need an appointment? 
No, but you can schedule an appointment by calling Dragon Care or have your child visit their school nurse. 

Can my child receive immunizations there? 
Yes! They are available with parent or guardian consent. 

Does Dragon Care offer mental, emotional and behavioral health services? 
Yes! We offer in-person or virtual services with one of our therapists. 

SCAN ME FOR 

MORE INFO! 
Email: DragonCare@GoodSamHWC.org 


